Mrs Flora Corbett

23 March 2016

Dear Moray

I’'m writing to support the proposed acquisition of Ardura Forest by MICT. Having visited the
woodlands with the children and attended the consultation event in your offices I think this would
be a real asset to the local community and in particular the Forest School proposed will provide a

wonderful outdoor learning experience for our pupils.

Yours sincerely

Flora Corbett, Chair, Lochdonhead Primary School Parent Council





